
October 15, 2021

Good Evening Northwood Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to you regarding an incident that occurred at Northwood this
afternoon.  As a group of our students were attending recess on the playground,
a man walked by our locked fence and told a few students that he had a knife.

The students were immediately removed from the playground and our safety
team responded. The Philadelphia Police Department was onsite within 10
minutes and searched the surrounding area.

As always, the safety of our students and staff is our top priority. Have a good
weekend.

Sincerely,

Kristie Dugan, M.Ed.
Chief Operating Officer


